
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

           2 September 2020 

 

Dear Colleagues and Students 

Ms Buyiswa Qobo, 3rd Year Theology student, Alice campus is the most recent member of the university 
community  to test positive for Covid-19. She has been discharged from hospital and is isolating at home.  As per 
norm, she will be  provided with the necessary support until she recovers fully. We wish her a  speed recovery. 

We also wish to take this opportunity  to advise that all previously reported cases have recovered fully.  

CASE SUMMARY 

ALL CATEGORIES 
Active Cases 1 
Recoveries 56  
Fatalities 2 
TOTAL NUMBER OF CONFIRMED CASES 59 

 

Sincerely 
Tandi Mapukata 
tmapukata@ufh.ac.za 
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